
Page 1 of 1  
Office of the Building | Proper Exiting on Beaudry Avenue from B2 Garage                                                               Revised Jan. 2020 

INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE 
Los Angeles Unified School District  

Office of the Building 
 

Proper Exiting on Beaudry Avenue from B2 Garage 
 
 

It has been brought to our attention that a number of drivers are making a left turn out of the second 
floor B2 garage onto Beaudry Avenue. 

 
Please be reminded of the signage – both at the exit itself and across the street – restricting drivers to 
a right turn only. Following the rules will help address three issues: 

 
1. It should speed up the exiting for all during rush hours. 
2. It will improve the safety of all. 
3. It will preclude the issuing of traffic tickets for making an illegal left turn. 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have questions or wish to report violations, contact the 
Office of the Building at (213) 241-1320 or send an email to OfficeoftheBuilding@lausd.net.   

mailto:OfficeoftheBuilding@lausd.net

